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Today: WRC Workshop 
Need Help with Analyzing and Understanding Literature! 
If so, come to the WRC Workshop on Close Reading and 
Writing a Literary Analysis today at 4 pm in Wright Hall, 
Room 212. 
Contact: Samaa Gamie 
Read More 
 

Tonight: Club Lacrosse Interest Meeting 
The Lincoln Club Lacrosse Team Interest Meeting will be 
held tonight 
at 6:30 pm in the Wellness Center Auditorium. 
Contact: Harry Stinson 
Read More 
  
October 28: VPA Meet and Greet 
The Visual and Performing Arts department invites all 
majors and minors for a meet and greet. This event will 
be held on Thursday, October 28 from 12:30 - 2 pm in 
Ware Theater. VPA Will be providing pizza and 
refreshments. Additionally, there will be a Halloween 
costume contest! The first-place winner will receive a 
trophy created and designed by the visual art faculty 
and a gift card! Please dress appropriately and hope to 
see you there! 
Contact: Kai Horton 
  
November 2: MAKE YOUR VOTE COUNT!! 
Election Day is November 2!!  The polling location for 
students is the ICC from 7 am to 7 pm.  Golf carts will be 
available to transport students and there will be food 
and games too!  Come to the ICC and 
MAKE YOUR VOTE COUNT!! 
Contact: Lenetta Lee @ llee@lincoln.edu 
  
 
 

November 5: Virtual Open House 
Experience 
Open House will give prospective students the 
opportunity to learn firsthand about what Lincoln 
University has to offer you by attending our Virtual 
Open House Experience on November 5 at 10 am - 3 
pm. Its purpose is to provide prospective students with 
an opportunity to learn more about our academic 
programs, meet faculty and staff of Lincoln University, 
and speak with current students. 
Contact: Bria Sproul 
Read more 
  
November 16: The Critical Languages 
Scholarship Application Program Deadline 
The Critical Language Scholarship program is a fully 
funded study abroad intensive language summer 
program. Any U.S. student who is currently enrolled in a 
degree-granting program is eligible. The application 
deadline for summer 2022 is November 16. Please see 
the attached flyers. If you have any questions, contact 
Dr. Gamie. 
Contact: Samaa Gamie 
Read more | Flyer 
  
Reminder: Face Mask Requirement 
The use of face masks is required in all indoor spaces 
regardless of vaccination status.  Thank you for your 
cooperation.  
Contact: Covid Taskforce 
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Campus Climate Survey 
Inviting all students! All students are invited to 
participate in the Campus Climate Survey.  Respondents 
have the option of entering their name and email 
address into a drawing for one $50 Gift Card.  See flyer 
for more information. 
Contact: Office of Institutional Effectiveness, Research, 
and Planning 
Read More 
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